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Gentlemen, another excellent monthly ride, 
sadly the last of the year, organized by Dennis 
Ince and his ride committee was held on 
member Fred Garbani’s ranch.  The ride started 
out at Tim Dirkes place and then crossed Old 
Hwy 80 to the Garbani Ranch returning to 
Dirkes’ for dinner.  We had good weather for 
the ride although cool.  The ride had a great 
turnout with 32 in the saddle and over 60 for 
dinner.  The ride the Sunday after Thanksgiving 
has turned out to be our highest attended ride 
for the last several years with this one being 
no different.  We rode through meadows, trees, 
rocks and brush for a wide variety of terrain.  
The bar stop had cattle gathering all around 
hoping to be fed.
 
Billy Butter Catering was back again this 
month with a good prime rib dinner and Adam 
Howe did his usual great job bartending.  
Thanks again to Rick White for stocking the 
bar trailer.

 I want to remind everyone to attend the 
Annual Meeting Tuesday December 5th at 
5:30pm at Sycuan’s Singing Hills Golf Resort.  
Drinks and H’ordeuvres will be provided.  
Nominations for new board member are Ted 
Van Arsdale, James O’Keefe, and Chuck 
Gallant.  Returning board members are Ken 
Clark, Tim Dirkes and Dennis Ince.
 
Also mark your calender for the Los Senderos 
Dinner/Dance on Saturday January 27th at 
5:00pm to be held at Sycuan’s Singing Hills 
Golf Resort.  Invitations will be forthcoming.

	 ~ Steve Vaughn ~
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